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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Reading Books 

From the second half of this term, reading books are going to be sent home every 
week. Your child will be given a reading book in a plastic wallet. 

 Choose new book to take home Return book to school 
Year 1 Monday Friday 
Year 2 Tuesday Friday 
 

Children will return books and folders to separate ‘drop off boxes’ and they will be 
wiped before they are returned to the book area. We encourage you to help your 
child wipe his/her book cover at home with a wet wipe too.  

 

                       

All children have been assessed and will 
be choosing from banded books. 

We encourage 20 minutes daily reading 
and children will continue to have 
access to myON and Oxford Owl tree 
books online. 

We can only issue another book if your 
child has returned his/her previous 
book. A register will be kept. 

If you have any school books at home 
from the previous academic year, these 
can be returned in the plastic wallet.  

 

We value your support. 

Miss S. Kaur 

Phase Leader  
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